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April 15, 2020

SUNSHINE NOTICE
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING CANCELLATION
MONDAY, MAY 4, 2020

Pursuant to the requirements of the “Open Public Meetings Act”, P.L. 1975, C231, NOTICE IS HEREBY
GIVEN, that the Northern Highlands Regional High School Board of Education has cancelled the meeting
scheduled for Monday, May 4, 2020 in regard of Governor Murphy’s expanded Executive Order 104
(COVID-19 Stay-at-Home Order for New Jersey).

BY ORDER OF THE
NORTHERN HIGHLANDS REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
BOARD OF EDUCATION
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